
DMS New Student Orientation

Dunloggin Middle School will be hosting our annual 6th Grade New Student/Family Orientation

and GT Information Night on Thursday, January 20 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm.

Please join us for this event as we welcome our new students and their families to DMS.

Parents, you will have an opportunity to meet the staff and become familiar with your child's

new school, learn about school programs, and hear ways you can get involved.

Please note, an additional session has been offered for your convenience. Parents, please select

the night that works best for you and your family. The same information will be presented on

both nights. You do not have to attend both events.

The agenda, New Student Orientation Presentation and google meeting links will be accessible

on our school website: dms.hcpss.org next week.

Agenda

● 6:00pm – Welcome/6th Grade New Student Orientation Presentation

● 6:25pm – Questions & Answer Session

● 6:40pm – GT Information Session

Please note! You will need to be logged in with your child's HCPSS account to access these

Google Meets.

The meeting code: DMS Orientation

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fdms.hcpss.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7C3548ece28e4d4afd961e08d9d061a1f4%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637769940005515368%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=v%2F7UmvVNG%2BTV7BHHRTxGawwW1ysdruAgMAuClZ3tSaw%3D&reserved=0

